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Working Group to Review the Proposed

Program-Budget for 2012
NOTICE



The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group to Review the Proposed Program-Budget for 2012, Counselor César Martínez, Alternate Representative of El Salvador, hereby advises the delegations that the meeting of the Working Group scheduled for Tuesday, October 18, 2011, at 10:00 a.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room, has been rescheduled for Thursday, October 20, 2011, from 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m., in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room.
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